
  

 

Don’t miss the bus!   
Get kids vaccinated  

before school starts.  

Non-Medical  

Exemptions for School  

Vaccines are No  

Longer Allowed in  

New York State 

Call your health care  

provider today! 
 
 

No insurance?   
Call  the Onondaga County  

Health Department at 
 

 315-435-2000 

New for 2019-2020 School Year 


